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        Hi There.

I am a resident and rate payer of Alice Springs.
I am concerned by the introduction of the territory coordinator legislation.
The powers given to the coordinator will give a large amount of influence in the hands of the few, allowing for
undemocratic decision making at risk of side stepping environmental or economic concerns for personal or
business benefits.
This legislation will put at risk the health, environment and the democratic process of Territorians.

Please throw out this bill or at least ensure that the Coordinator is held accountable and unable to sidestep
enviromental or health concerns.

Thanks

Andrew Szabo


